
PFA UPDATE
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 5

UPCOMING EVENTS

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

CAN YOU HELP?

Friday 26 September
Safari Stomp - Nursery, Oak, Holly & 

Willow Bases

Friday 3 October
Safari Stomp - Maple Base

Friday 17 October
Glow Disco

We hope everyone has had a great start
to their school year so far and is getting
back into a routine again, welcome to the
children who are new to our school - we

hope you love it here.

We are busy preparing for the sponsored
Safari Stomp(s) coming up in a few weeks,

there are lots of animal masks for the
children which will be given out for them

to colour in/decorate.  

We really hope the run will be a lot of fun
for them, as well as helping us reach our

ambitious target of £2000!

Michelle, Nikki & Gem

Thank you to everyone who supported the
Summer Fayre and Frozen Fridays last

term, it’s given us a great boost to start
this year but we are already aiming high!  

As well as supporting trips for each year
group we are also hoping to raise enough
to purchase benches for the playground
and new play equipment for early years.

Next on our list will be podcast equipment,
and we hope we can put on a fun free

event for the children in the summer term
- if we can raise enough!

STAY IN TOUCH
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK: WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/BEARWOODPFA

EMAIL US TO SIGN UP AS A VOLUNTEER: BEARWOODPFA@GMAIL.COM

We need volunteers to run our events,
without more people to help they can’t

happen and the children will miss out on
the event and the opportunities the

fundraising brings.  

On Friday 26 September & Friday 3
October we need volunteers to set up,

manage the different obstacles and most
importantly cheer on the children!  If you

can only spare an hour that would still
help, and you get to see your own children

take part.  Please contact us if you can
help.

We also need helpers for the Disco on the
evening of Friday 17 October.

We really don’t want to cancel and let the
children down.


